
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Open Floor Hearings
Date: 27 September 2020 08:27:03

Att: Rynd Smith
Lead Exadmining Inspector

 
Dear Mr Smith
 
I understand that Scottish Power Renewables has booked Snape Maltings for the Open Floor
Hearings on 7, 8 and 9 October. 
I’d request that you take advantage of these bookings and hold all hearings there going forward
starting with the above dates.  This way we would have a hybrid mixture of in person and virtual
meetings which many of us would prefer.
 
Best wishes
Angela Mallinson
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